From: <u>Lingard, Norman</u>
To: <u>Elisha Milne</u>

Subject: Zoning By-law Amendment C20-24 and Official Plan Amendment OPA1-24 - Renewable Energy Sources

Date: August 19, 2024 11:00:50 AM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Good morning Elisha,

Thank you for circulating Bell Canada on the Township of Southgate's upcoming Public Meeting to discuss the above noted proposed Zoning By-law and Official Plan Amendment. Bell appreciates the opportunity to engage in infrastructure and policy initiatives across Ontario.

While we do not have any specific comments or concerns pertaining to the amendment at this time, we would ask that Bell continue to be circulated on any future materials and/or decisions related to this matter.

Please forward all future documents to <u>circulations@wsp.com</u> and should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Have a great week.

Yours truly,

Norm Lingard
Senior Consultant – Municipal Liaison
Network Provisioning
norman.lingard@bell.ca | ☎ 365.440.7617



Please note that WSP operates Bell Canada's development, infrastructure and policy tracking systems, which includes the intake and processing of municipal circulations. However, all responses to circulations and requests for information will come directly from Bell Canada, and not from WSP. WSP is not responsible for the provision of comments or other responses.

This email message, and any attachments, may contain information or material that is confidential, privileged and/or subject to copyright or other rights. Any unauthorized viewing, disclosure, retransmission, dissemination or other use of or reliance on this message, or anything contained therein, is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you believe you may have received this message in error, kindly inform the sender by return email and delete this message from your system